
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JUNE 12, 2025 

 

Provider Payments Alert 

1 

This notice is to inform providers that all payments scheduled for release on Wednesday, 

June 18, 2025, will be delayed and are expected to be released on Friday, June 20, 2025. 

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Please contact your provider relations representative with any questions. 

https://cbhphilly.org/

